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Katie League is the Clinical Policy Manager at the National Health Care for the 
Homeless Council and is a licensed clinical social worker.  She is a member of the 
Council’s Policy Team. She has authored the COVID-19 Flash Blast newsletter as 
well as numerous Issue Briefs.  These Briefs discuss the impact of COVID-19 on the 
Health Care for the Homeless (HCH) community.  Prior to joining the Council, Katie 
worked for more than a decade in homeless services in Baltimore, Maryland. She 
spent nine years at the HCH health center in Baltimore where she served as the 
Director of Community Services.  During her time at HCH Baltimore, Katie oversaw 
the street outreach team, as well as the creation and implementation of the 
community health workers and mobile clinic.  She also was responsible for special 
projects.  These included opening two new access points as well as implementing 
agency-wide naloxone training and social determinants of health screening.   
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